
Dear Parents
Welcome to week 3 of the term.

The first of the Mountain Leader Expeditions (MLP) headed off on Friday
am. Weatherwise, it was the week that summer seem to end and winter
began .

The group were challenged by the snowy conditions and all made it to
the hut. It was a new experience for many and one that will remain very
memorable and reflective.

The remaining students went out on a shopping expedition, followed by
Laser Tag games in Villenueve. On Sunday, a group went to a spa at Les
Bains de Saillon and enjoyed the warm relaxing thermal waters.

The European Elite Downhill Racing took place in Verbier this weekend and
the track is famous for being one of the toughest in Switzerland. Some of
the students went along to watch. Some football and tennis took place
locally on Sunday , and making the most of the sunny weather .
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First MLP Expedition , and they made it........



The week ahead .... week 3
Tuesday 17
Afternoon Tea at Chalet de Flore 2-3.30pm

Friday 20- 21 Saturday
MLP Middle Yrs 9-11 Overnight Hut Trip

Saturday 20
Raclette Festival Chable https://www.bagnesraclette.ch

Sunday 21
Paint ball option 

If your son or daughter will not be with us in boarding next weekend,  
please let us know by Tuesday midday for planning and catering
numbers. Thank you in advance.

if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us,  and
please use the following contacts:- 

Email- chaletflore@copperfield.education
House mobile +41 78 202 42 14

Wishing you all a fantastic week ahead.

Louise, Mark and Emma

   Boarding weekend life  

STAR of the week

Arthur
for his

punctuality, positivity
and adaptability

Room of the week 
awarded to

Ala
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